
Marysville Borough Streets Committee 
May 7, 2018 

1:30PM 
Minutes 

 

Intendance: Steve Cop, Dave Magee, Ken Miller, Rober Laman, 
Greg Rogalski, Scott Weaver  
       

Long Term Planning: 
Streets (Lincoln from Front to Cameron, Kings Highway bridge to Park, South 
Main from Mill Ave south to Borough line, Front Street from Broad to Greenbriar, 
Leonard Street, Maple Ave 700 block, and all alley’s, South Main at boro line) 
 

Trucks/Equipment: 
Skid Loader Replacement in 2020 Move to 2022 
2014 Dump Rechassic Replacement in 2021 
1997 Large Dump Truck Replacement in 2019 Move to 2020 
Tar Buggy 
 
 

1. Ridgeview Drive and Park Drive Project Review 
 Scott stated that the project had started today. Too early to tell how things 
 are going to go but first impressions it looks like we have a good 
 contractor. Scott is working with the residence that need to replace or 
 repair there curbing.  

 
2. Driver Feedback Sign (possible grant through police) 

 No movement on this lately. 
 
     3.  Curb Letters Sent for Park and Ridgeview Drives 
 Scott reported that he did hand deliver all but one letter to the residence. 
 Most of them understood our position but were not the happiest. Some 
 have started to work on them so it’s going to be a process.  
      
 
    4.   Equipment that can be put out of bid is the old pump off the fire truck and 
 the old street sweeper. The committee agreed to add them to the council 
 agenda.  
  
    5.   The committee asked to have prices on a new tar buggy for the work shop 
 on Mondays council meeting. 
 
                           Next Meeting Monday, June 4, 2018 
 



 
 


